
Emergency Board Meeting 4/5/2024
In attendance: Joshua, Stephanie, Jeff, Debbie, Andre

General manager Andre Chavez gave the board his resignation. His last day working at LACM
will be 6/30/24.

Upon learning this information, the board brought forth the vote to close The Los Alamos Co-op
Market. Joshua, Debbie, and Stephanie voted during the meeting. Jeff and Kris voted within the
next few days via text.


